
November 12 2022

Dear Friends of Ukraine, 

ONE WEEK AWAY – ELECTION DAY 
Tuesday, November 8, 2022 

With one week before congressional, state, and local elections in the United States, the Ukrainian National 
Information Service (UNIS), the Washington, DC public affairs bureau of the Ukrainian Congress 
Committee of America (UCCA), reminds everyone that your vote is your voice as an American citizen.   

Your vote allows you to have a say in important issues that affect our community.  Learn about the 
requirements for your state by visiting https://www.vote.org and ensure that your voice is heard.   

Below, please find an infographic highlighting key points of interest for the candidates.  Contact UNIS for 
more information about Ukraine-related issues of concern. 

TWO WEEKS AWAY – “UKRAINIAN DAYS” 
November 15-17, 2022 

The next “Ukrainian Days” advocacy event will be held after the midterm elections in Washington, DC on 
November 15-17, 2022.  

The November 15-17th advocacy event will be an opportunity to meet in-person with Members of 
Congress and to promote our immediate concerns for increased security assistance for Ukraine; 
investigating and prosecuting russian war criminals; imposing more sanctions against russia; designating 
russia as a State Sponsor of Terrorism; freezing and seizing russian oligarch assets; recognition of 
Holodomor as genocide; and, support for humanitarian programs to aid Ukrainians affected by the war. 

REGISTER TODAY at the following link:  https://bit.ly/3MxUUI8 

REGISTRATION CLOSES ON NOVEMBER 8, 2022!

Advance our community’s concerns in Washington and meet your elected officials! 

See you in Washington, DC! 
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https://bit.ly/3MxUUI8


tel:  (202) 547-0018 
fax:  (202) 547-0019 
e-mail:  unis.sawkiw@gmail.com
Twitter/Instagram:  @UNISdirect
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/pages/Ukrainian-National-Information-Service-
UNIS/198575390157933

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact the Ukrainian National Information 
Service (UNIS) at:  unis.sawkiw@gmail.com. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Michael Sawkiw, Jr.
UCCA Executive Vice President 
and 
Director - Ukrainian National Information Service 
(Washington Bureau - Ukrainian Congress Committee of America) 
311 Massachusetts Avenue, NE Washington, DC 20002 
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